
Building Inspections - Re: Outdoor dining permit 

Thank you for checking in. I am going to move forward with the original seating plan that I submitted. I 
may follow up, at a later date, to increase my area to what the city allows. 

I believe you still need my application signed off on, is that correct?

Thank you for your assistance,
Ken Bell

On May 11, 2015 2:06 PM, "Building Inspections" <buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov> wrote:
Ken
Has anything been done regarding this Outside Dining permit?
It is still on hold and nothing is being done with it until we get the information on actual seating area. 

>>> Ken Bell <kenbellhospitality@gmail.com> 5/6/2015 9:00 PM >>>
Hello,
I have had trouble with the permit application. Please verify receipt
via email or phone.

Thank you,
Ken Bell
207-329-1923

Notice: Under Maine law, documents - including e-mails - in the possession of public officials or city 
employees about government business may be classified as public records. There are very few exceptions. As 
a result, please be advised that what is written in an e-mail could be released to the public and/or the media if 
requested. 

From: Ken Bell <kenbellhospitality@gmail.com>
To: Building Inspections <buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov>
Date: 5/11/2015 2:37 PM
Subject: Re: Outdoor dining permit

Page 1 of 1

5/12/2015file:///C:/Users/bjs/AppData/Local/Temp/XPgrpwise/5550BE93PortlandCityHall10016767...


